

Dear Parents/Carers,

21 March 2018

Year 4 Football Tournament

Your child has been selected to represent the school at the Epsom and Ewell Y4 Girls' Football Tournament on Monday 26 March 2018 at:

Court Rec Pound Lane Epsom KT19 8SB

The festival is due to start at 1.00pm and children need to be at the venue by 12.30pm. We will be walking all the children down to the event from school as the parking is extremely limited at Court Rec and the organisers have asked us to do so. Parents are welcome to meet us there and stay to watch, but please can we ask that you also avoid parking at Court Rec. The event is expected to finish at approximately 3.00pm.

The children will have eaten their lunch before we leave school, and will already be changed into their PE kits. They will be playing football in their trainers, no boots or blades are permitted.

The following children will be representing the school:

Annabelle C, Layla S, Harpreet K, Daisy W, Eleanor B, Marguerite B, Niamh K, Iris A, Lola S, Hridi S, Saisha A, Robyn T, Daisy J, Anna J, Emilia S and Millie S.

With regards,

Miss Jenkins Y4 Class Teacher jenkinsj@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk

Year 4 Football Tournament - Please return to Miss Jenkins

I give permission for	to attend the 14 Football Tournament on Monday 26 March.
Please complete:	
I intend to collect my own child from the event:	
I have arranged for my child to be collected fro	om the event by:
In case of any problems, I can be contacted or	n:
Signed	

